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Family Maths 
19th April 2024 

 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
We are excited to share with you another session of Family Maths. A great time to come into 
school and try some fun maths activities with your children! Please do not worry if you have 
children in different classes, you will be able to join up as a family to complete the maths tasks.  
 
You will get the chance to investigate number, explore shapes and use problem-solving to think 
outside the box! Can you take on the challenge with your children? There is an example of an 
activity below; maybe you could have a go at this one at home?  
 
Our next session will be on Friday 3rd May from 2.30-2.50pm. Please make your way to the main 
reception just before 2.30pm where an adult will direct you to the correct entrance.   
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

Kind regards 
Mrs R Roberts 

Innovation and Enterprise POD Lead  
 

 


